

**Buxted Bonfire Society Meeting  
Monday 13<sup>th</sup> May 2019 @ 19:30hrs  
Buxted Football Club Pavilion**

**Present:**

Mick, Mark, Sue, Dave, Jim, Jan, Sabrina, Thelma, Monica, Hayley

**Apologies:**

Debbie, Jack, Clive, Guy, Tegan, Kev, Ange, Richard, Emily, Alex

**Fete:**

Debbie has asked if the society would like 'Doggy Bags' made up for the Dog Show – Debbie suggested £20 should cover it - those present agreed.

Mick to ask Forrest Vets if they are able to provide additional things for the bags.

Mick to provide Debbie with the wording for the rosettes as soon as possible so that they can be ordered.

Buxted Horticultural Society do not appear to be able to take part.

Buxted Park Hotel have committed to an afternoon tea for four.

ScanTec have said they will provide programmes at a low cost (Buxted Park Hotel & Buxted Inn are not interested in advertising).

Spiramawgus have been booked, they will not need to perform in the arena – they prefer to be mixing amongst the crowd.

Tug-of-war discussed and considered to be something that could be a good idea.

Bouncy Castle – Sabrina talking to Crusader to see if they will sponsor.

Hayley to speak to Rachel regarding Colouring competition at the School.

Taylor Toft boards have been made.

Southern Rail have granted permission for us to use the car ark all day.

Mick to contact Uckfield FM for promotion of the fete and possible interview.

Mick to get serviettes, condiments, burgers, sausages and vegetarian option.

Ange getting rolls, cheese and onions.

Hayley providing second BBQ for vegetarian option.

Sabrina looking tin to coconut shy.

All agreed the auction would be sheet based only this year.

Jan & Monica providing table cloths

Sweets needed for Sabrina's stalls.

Further information on the Fete will be send out through social media and job roles will also be confirmed.

**Other Business:**

Isfield are holding an 'Olympics' social event for societies to get together for some 'pre-season' fun, further details to follow - £25 per society, those present agreed that Buxted would try and get a team together to represent BBS and support Isfield.

Banner discussed, vote taken on Mick pursuing supplier for second banner (possibly a lighter weight aluminium composite material – current estimate £100), Mick to report more detail at next meeting.

Jan has agreed to engage in initial discussions with Guy regarding fireworks for our event.

Thelma suggested that Highways should be contacted as soon as we have confirmed that we will be hosting and the date etc.